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Hon. members of Committee on Housing and Development: 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on SB 59.  It is refreshing to see a sensible 

bill addressing a real issue.  There is an old axiom to the effect that if you take a 

person's garden you have taken the last thing of value from them.  It was in reference 

to coal mines in Appalachia and the owners of the land that were ruined by extraction 

of the coal, but still speaks to some of the elitism we see in today's society.  

Homeowner's groups should not have the right to suppress wholesome practices that 

do not damage them.  Please support Sen Hayden's sensible bill. 

Dan Keeley, President 

Maplewood Grange 


